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Development Review Program – Proposed Fee Changes 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That proposed fee changes and policy changes for the Development Review Program 
be forwarded for consideration by City Council at the 2020 - 2021 Preliminary Operating 
Budget deliberations. 

 
History 
At the November 5, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting a report of the General Manager, Community Services 
Department dated November 5, 2019 was considered.  Your Committee received a 
presentation from Ms. Chris Guerette, CEP, Saskatoon & Region Home Builders’ 
Association on the matter. 
 
Your Committee also requested the Administration report to the 2020/2021 Preliminary 
Business Plan and Budget Deliberation on options regarding phasing some of the 
initiatives to provide a transition to the impact of the development fees and that the 
report include consultation with the development industry. 
 
Attachment 
November 5, 2019 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department 


